From: Robert Kaplan <robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 01:30
To: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>; Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu; North, Kari E <kari_north@unc.edu>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: Re: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers

Thank you.  Unless you hear back from me later today, let's say that the MS is approved by SOL.
Robert

----------------------------------------------
Robert Kaplan, PhD
Albert Einstein College of Medicine
718-430-4076 (New York)
206-667-6913 (Seattle)


From: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:17 AM
To: Robert Kaplan <robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.org>; Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu <Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu>; North, Kari E <kari_north@unc.edu>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: RE: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers 
 
	CAUTION: This email comes from an external source; the attachments and/or links may compromise our secure environment. Do not open or click on suspicious emails. Please click on the “Phish Alert” button on the top right of the Outlook dashboard to report any suspicious emails.


Dear Robert,
 
Thank you very much for your reply. In addition to you and Kari, Jee-Young Moon was nominated as one of the SOL co-authors on this paper.
 
Thanks,
Yao
 
From: Robert Kaplan <robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:08
To: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>; Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu; North, Kari E <kari_north@unc.edu>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: Re: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers
 
Dear Yao, in this instance, Kari and I can approve the MS ourselves in place of P&P review, and it will then be approved administratively.  Did we identify a SOL coauthor to be on the paper?  I recall some discussion of this but don't know the decision.  Let us know if you have gotten any response from a SOL coauthor, and when you would like to submit the paper.
Robert
 
----------------------------------------------
Robert Kaplan, PhD
Albert Einstein College of Medicine
718-430-4076 (New York)
206-667-6913 (Seattle)
 

From: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu <Robert.Kaplan@einstein.yu.edu>; North, Kari E <kari_north@unc.edu>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: FW: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers 
 
	CAUTION: This email comes from an external source; the attachments and/or links may compromise our secure environment. Do not open or click on suspicious emails. Please click on the “Phish Alert” button on the top right of the Outlook dashboard to report any suspicious emails.


Dear Robert and Kari,
 
I’m writing to follow up with you on the SOL P&P review of the TOPMed red blood cell paper and thank you for helping us with the submission. 
 
According to TOPMed policy, we will be able to submit the draft to TOPMed P&P for review two weeks after submitting to each participating study P&P. To avoid any delay, we would really appreciate it if you could let me know the date when the draft is submitted to SOL P&P. 
 
Thanks,
Yao
 

